
Boston Conservatives Supper Club 
 
 
 
 
Now that summer is drawing on, it is time to get ourselves organised for the 2013-2014 
Supper Club Season. 
 
You will be pleased to know that the ticket price for next year has been held at £10 per 
head. 
 
But this has only been possible by changing venues. 
 
I would like to thank the Boston Conservative Club and “Catering by Leanne” for their 
contributions to the last 20 events, which I hope we have all enjoyed. 
 
But due to price increases at the venue, we are moving to the Boston & County Club, 
Parkgate, Boston PE21 6RL, who will provide us with a first class facility and a similar 
choice of menus. 
 
Your invitation to the next Supper Club is enclosed, and I hope you will join us for an 
enjoyable evening. 
 
Please tell your friends about Supper Club, and invite them to come along. 
 
Everybody is welcome. 
 
We have some excellent speakers lined up, who I am sure will entertain us admirably. 
 
If however you do not wish to receive future invitations, will you please let me know by 
telephone, text, email or post. 
 
Postal costs are enormous, and most of our members now receive their invitations by email. 
It costs nearly £1.00 to send each mail shot, so please help to keep ticket prices down by 
giving me your email address, if at present you are receiving this by post. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Dudley Bryant 
13 Somersby Green, Boston PE21 9PH 
Tel : [H] 01205-364017.     [M] 07768-695845 
Email : dudleybryant@tory.org 
16th August 2013  
 


